
DOCKETED 
Docket Number: 20-LITHIUM-01 

Project Title: Lithium Valley Commission 

TN #: 246909 

Document Title: 25 Comments from Various Members 

Description: N/A 

Filer: Chester Hong 

Organization: California Energy Commission 

Submitter Role: Commission Staff  

Submission Date: 10/26/2022 4:14:30 PM 

Docketed Date: 10/26/2022 

 



From: April Gonzales
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:11 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:51pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commissioners,

I want to express my support for developing the lithium industry in Imperial County that promise to be some of the
cleanest in the world.

Imperial County is in a unique position when it comes to the development of the lithium industry. We are rich in the
necessary resources to fuel geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, while still having an important need for
mitigation efforts to protect the environment.

While I agree we should reduce any environmental issues with air and water quality as best we can, I urge the
Commission to review the geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, which promise to be the most
environmentally friendly system as it relates to emissions, water usage and physical footprints.

Additionally, the process laid forth by California’s regulations include the most comprehensive environmental
requirements that provide me with full confidence that any approved projects will meet our environmental needs,
while at the same time helping to fuel California’s clean energy future.

Let’s work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward towards continued environmental
stewardship and meeting our clean energy needs, while still allowing the industry and Imperial Valley to thrive for
generations to come.

April Gonzales



From: Sergio Gonzalez
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:11 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:51pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commissioners,

I want to express my support for developing the lithium industry in Imperial County that promise to be some of the
cleanest in the world.

Imperial County is in a unique position when it comes to the development of the lithium industry. We are rich in the
necessary resources to fuel geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, while still having an important need for
mitigation efforts to protect the environment.

While I agree we should reduce any environmental issues with air and water quality as best we can, I urge the
Commission to review the geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, which promise to be the most
environmentally friendly system as it relates to emissions, water usage and physical footprints.

Additionally, the process laid forth by California’s regulations include the most comprehensive environmental
requirements that provide me with full confidence that any approved projects will meet our environmental needs,
while at the same time helping to fuel California’s clean energy future.

Let’s work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward towards continued environmental
stewardship and meeting our clean energy needs, while still allowing the industry and Imperial Valley to thrive for
generations to come.

Sergio Gonzalez



From: Gerardo Silva
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:11 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:51pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commissioners,

I want to express my support for developing the lithium industry in Imperial County that promise to be some of the
cleanest in the world.

Imperial County is in a unique position when it comes to the development of the lithium industry. We are rich in the
necessary resources to fuel geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, while still having an important need for
mitigation efforts to protect the environment.

While I agree we should reduce any environmental issues with air and water quality as best we can, I urge the
Commission to review the geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, which promise to be the most
environmentally friendly system as it relates to emissions, water usage and physical footprints.

Additionally, the process laid forth by California’s regulations include the most comprehensive environmental
requirements that provide me with full confidence that any approved projects will meet our environmental needs,
while at the same time helping to fuel California’s clean energy future.

Let’s work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward towards continued environmental
stewardship and meeting our clean energy needs, while still allowing the industry and Imperial Valley to thrive for
generations to come.

Gerardo Silva



From: Gerardo Huerta
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:11 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:51pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commissioners,

I want to express my support for developing the lithium industry in Imperial County that promise to be some of the
cleanest in the world.

Imperial County is in a unique position when it comes to the development of the lithium industry. We are rich in the
necessary resources to fuel geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, while still having an important need for
mitigation efforts to protect the environment.

While I agree we should reduce any environmental issues with air and water quality as best we can, I urge the
Commission to review the geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, which promise to be the most
environmentally friendly system as it relates to emissions, water usage and physical footprints.

Additionally, the process laid forth by California’s regulations include the most comprehensive environmental
requirements that provide me with full confidence that any approved projects will meet our environmental needs,
while at the same time helping to fuel California’s clean energy future.

Let’s work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward towards continued environmental
stewardship and meeting our clean energy needs, while still allowing the industry and Imperial Valley to thrive for
generations to come.

Gerardo Huerta



From: Maria Urbina
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:11 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:51pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commissioners,

I want to express my support for developing the lithium industry in Imperial County that promise to be some of the
cleanest in the world.

Imperial County is in a unique position when it comes to the development of the lithium industry. We are rich in the
necessary resources to fuel geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, while still having an important need for
mitigation efforts to protect the environment.

While I agree we should reduce any environmental issues with air and water quality as best we can, I urge the
Commission to review the geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, which promise to be the most
environmentally friendly system as it relates to emissions, water usage and physical footprints.

Additionally, the process laid forth by California’s regulations include the most comprehensive environmental
requirements that provide me with full confidence that any approved projects will meet our environmental needs,
while at the same time helping to fuel California’s clean energy future.

Let’s work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward towards continued environmental
stewardship and meeting our clean energy needs, while still allowing the industry and Imperial Valley to thrive for
generations to come.

Maria Urbina



From: Manuel Lizarraga
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:11 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:51pm
Lithium Industry

To the Blue Ribbon Commission:

I wanted to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County. As you are aware,
we have one of the state’s highest percentages of individuals living in poverty, with almost a fifth of the population
falling into this category.

For this reason alone, I appreciate the Commission’s concern for our community, which has been underserved for
decades.

By supporting the development of these projects, we can secure much-needed economic benefits - like hundreds of
jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity funneling into the Imperial Valley. At the
same time, it can help to fuel California’s clean energy future and make the state’s new climate goals a reality.

Additionally, the dedicated revenue stream passed by the California legislature will ensure local communities
receive a significant share of the production taxes on lithium (including funding for the Salton Sea restoration)
aiding us in this journey towards change.

Let’s work together to support this industry and find the best path forward to meet our community and economic
goals, allowing the industry, economy and Imperial Valley to thrive for generations to come.

Manuel Lizarraga



From: Veronica Velasquez
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:11 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:51pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commissioners,

I want to express my support for developing the lithium industry in Imperial County that promise to be some of the
cleanest in the world.

Imperial County is in a unique position when it comes to the development of the lithium industry. We are rich in the
necessary resources to fuel geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, while still having an important need for
mitigation efforts to protect the environment.

While I agree we should reduce any environmental issues with air and water quality as best we can, I urge the
Commission to review the geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, which promise to be the most
environmentally friendly system as it relates to emissions, water usage and physical footprints.

Additionally, the process laid forth by California’s regulations include the most comprehensive environmental
requirements that provide me with full confidence that any approved projects will meet our environmental needs,
while at the same time helping to fuel California’s clean energy future.

Let’s work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward towards continued environmental
stewardship and meeting our clean energy needs, while still allowing the industry and Imperial Valley to thrive for
generations to come.

Veronica Velasquez



From: Patricia salazar
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:11 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:51pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commissioners,

I want to express my support for developing the lithium industry in Imperial County that promise to be some of the
cleanest in the world.

Imperial County is in a unique position when it comes to the development of the lithium industry. We are rich in the
necessary resources to fuel geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, while still having an important need for
mitigation efforts to protect the environment.

While I agree we should reduce any environmental issues with air and water quality as best we can, I urge the
Commission to review the geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, which promise to be the most
environmentally friendly system as it relates to emissions, water usage and physical footprints.

Additionally, the process laid forth by California’s regulations include the most comprehensive environmental
requirements that provide me with full confidence that any approved projects will meet our environmental needs,
while at the same time helping to fuel California’s clean energy future.

Let’s work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward towards continued environmental
stewardship and meeting our clean energy needs, while still allowing the industry and Imperial Valley to thrive for
generations to come.

Patricia salazar



From: Brian Dickens
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:50pm
Lithium Industry

To the Blue Ribbon Commission:

I wanted to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County. As you are aware,
we have one of the state’s highest percentages of individuals living in poverty, with almost a fifth of the population
falling into this category.

For this reason alone, I appreciate the Commission’s concern for our community, which has been underserved for
decades.

By supporting the development of these projects, we can secure much-needed economic benefits - like hundreds of
jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity funneling into the Imperial Valley. At the
same time, it can help to fuel California’s clean energy future and make the state’s new climate goals a reality.

Additionally, the dedicated revenue stream passed by the California legislature will ensure local communities
receive a significant share of the production taxes on lithium (including funding for the Salton Sea restoration)
aiding us in this journey towards change.

Let’s work together to support this industry and find the best path forward to meet our community and economic
goals, allowing the industry, economy and Imperial Valley to thrive for generations to come.

Brian Dickens



From: Sergio Gonzalez
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:51pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commissioners,

I want to express my support for developing the lithium industry in Imperial County that promise to be some of the
cleanest in the world.

Imperial County is in a unique position when it comes to the development of the lithium industry. We are rich in the
necessary resources to fuel geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, while still having an important need for
mitigation efforts to protect the environment.

While I agree we should reduce any environmental issues with air and water quality as best we can, I urge the
Commission to review the geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, which promise to be the most
environmentally friendly system as it relates to emissions, water usage and physical footprints.

Additionally, the process laid forth by California’s regulations include the most comprehensive environmental
requirements that provide me with full confidence that any approved projects will meet our environmental needs,
while at the same time helping to fuel California’s clean energy future.

Let’s work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward towards continued environmental
stewardship and meeting our clean energy needs, while still allowing the industry and Imperial Valley to thrive for
generations to come.

Sergio Gonzalez



From: ANTHONY ADAMS
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:50pm
Lithium Industry

To the Blue Ribbon Commission:

I wanted to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County. As you are aware,
we have one of the state’s highest percentages of individuals living in poverty, with almost a fifth of the population
falling into this category.

For this reason alone, I appreciate the Commission’s concern for our community, which has been underserved for
decades.

By supporting the development of these projects, we can secure much-needed economic benefits - like hundreds of
jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity funneling into the Imperial Valley. At the
same time, it can help to fuel California’s clean energy future and make the state’s new climate goals a reality.

Additionally, the dedicated revenue stream passed by the California legislature will ensure local communities
receive a significant share of the production taxes on lithium (including funding for the Salton Sea restoration)
aiding us in this journey towards change.

Let’s work together to support this industry and find the best path forward to meet our community and economic
goals, allowing the industry, economy and Imperial Valley to thrive for generations to come.

ANTHONY ADAMS



From: ben steen
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:51pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commissioners,

I want to express my support for developing the lithium industry in Imperial County that promise to be some of the
cleanest in the world.

Imperial County is in a unique position when it comes to the development of the lithium industry. We are rich in the
necessary resources to fuel geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, while still having an important need for
mitigation efforts to protect the environment.

While I agree we should reduce any environmental issues with air and water quality as best we can, I urge the
Commission to review the geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, which promise to be the most
environmentally friendly system as it relates to emissions, water usage and physical footprints.

Additionally, the process laid forth by California’s regulations include the most comprehensive environmental
requirements that provide me with full confidence that any approved projects will meet our environmental needs,
while at the same time helping to fuel California’s clean energy future.

Let’s work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward towards continued environmental
stewardship and meeting our clean energy needs, while still allowing the industry and Imperial Valley to thrive for
generations to come.

ben steen



From: David Alvarado
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:50pm
Lithium Industry

To the Blue Ribbon Commission:

I wanted to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County. As you are aware,
we have one of the state’s highest percentages of individuals living in poverty, with almost a fifth of the population
falling into this category.

For this reason alone, I appreciate the Commission’s concern for our community, which has been underserved for
decades.

By supporting the development of these projects, we can secure much-needed economic benefits - like hundreds of
jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity funneling into the Imperial Valley. At the
same time, it can help to fuel California’s clean energy future and make the state’s new climate goals a reality.

Additionally, the dedicated revenue stream passed by the California legislature will ensure local communities
receive a significant share of the production taxes on lithium (including funding for the Salton Sea restoration)
aiding us in this journey towards change.

Let’s work together to support this industry and find the best path forward to meet our community and economic
goals, allowing the industry, economy and Imperial Valley to thrive for generations to come.

David Alvarado



From: Ernest Moreno
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:51pm
Lithium Industry

To the Blue Ribbon Commission:

I wanted to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County. As you are aware,
we have one of the state’s highest percentages of individuals living in poverty, with almost a fifth of the population
falling into this category.

For this reason alone, I appreciate the Commission’s concern for our community, which has been underserved for
decades.

By supporting the development of these projects, we can secure much-needed economic benefits - like hundreds of
jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity funneling into the Imperial Valley. At the
same time, it can help to fuel California’s clean energy future and make the state’s new climate goals a reality.

Additionally, the dedicated revenue stream passed by the California legislature will ensure local communities
receive a significant share of the production taxes on lithium (including funding for the Salton Sea restoration)
aiding us in this journey towards change.

Let’s work together to support this industry and find the best path forward to meet our community and economic
goals, allowing the industry, economy and Imperial Valley to thrive for generations to come.

Ernest Moreno



From: Elizabeth Corona
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:50pm
Lithium Industry

To the Blue Ribbon Commission:

I wanted to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County. As you are aware,
we have one of the state’s highest percentages of individuals living in poverty, with almost a fifth of the population
falling into this category.

For this reason alone, I appreciate the Commission’s concern for our community, which has been underserved for
decades.

By supporting the development of these projects, we can secure much-needed economic benefits - like hundreds of
jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity funneling into the Imperial Valley. At the
same time, it can help to fuel California’s clean energy future and make the state’s new climate goals a reality.

Additionally, the dedicated revenue stream passed by the California legislature will ensure local communities
receive a significant share of the production taxes on lithium (including funding for the Salton Sea restoration)
aiding us in this journey towards change.

Let’s work together to support this industry and find the best path forward to meet our community and economic
goals, allowing the industry, economy and Imperial Valley to thrive for generations to come.

Elizabeth Corona



From: zachariah taffolla
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:50pm
Lithium Industry

To the Blue Ribbon Commission:

I wanted to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County. As you are aware,
we have one of the state’s highest percentages of individuals living in poverty, with almost a fifth of the population
falling into this category.

For this reason alone, I appreciate the Commission’s concern for our community, which has been underserved for
decades.

By supporting the development of these projects, we can secure much-needed economic benefits - like hundreds of
jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity funneling into the Imperial Valley. At the
same time, it can help to fuel California’s clean energy future and make the state’s new climate goals a reality.

Additionally, the dedicated revenue stream passed by the California legislature will ensure local communities
receive a significant share of the production taxes on lithium (including funding for the Salton Sea restoration)
aiding us in this journey towards change.

Let’s work together to support this industry and find the best path forward to meet our community and economic
goals, allowing the industry, economy and Imperial Valley to thrive for generations to come.

zachariah taffolla



From: Arisbell Moreno
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:51pm
Lithium Industry

To the Blue Ribbon Commission:

I wanted to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County. As you are aware,
we have one of the state’s highest percentages of individuals living in poverty, with almost a fifth of the population
falling into this category.

For this reason alone, I appreciate the Commission’s concern for our community, which has been underserved for
decades.

By supporting the development of these projects, we can secure much-needed economic benefits - like hundreds of
jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity funneling into the Imperial Valley. At the
same time, it can help to fuel California’s clean energy future and make the state’s new climate goals a reality.

Additionally, the dedicated revenue stream passed by the California legislature will ensure local communities
receive a significant share of the production taxes on lithium (including funding for the Salton Sea restoration)
aiding us in this journey towards change.

Let’s work together to support this industry and find the best path forward to meet our community and economic
goals, allowing the industry, economy and Imperial Valley to thrive for generations to come.

Arisbell Moreno





From: Forbes Mark
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:50pm
Lithium Industry

To the Blue Ribbon Commission:

I wanted to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County. As you are aware,
we have one of the state’s highest percentages of individuals living in poverty, with almost a fifth of the population
falling into this category.

For this reason alone, I appreciate the Commission’s concern for our community, which has been underserved for
decades.

By supporting the development of these projects, we can secure much-needed economic benefits - like hundreds of
jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity funneling into the Imperial Valley. At the
same time, it can help to fuel California’s clean energy future and make the state’s new climate goals a reality.

Additionally, the dedicated revenue stream passed by the California legislature will ensure local communities
receive a significant share of the production taxes on lithium (including funding for the Salton Sea restoration)
aiding us in this journey towards change.

Let’s work together to support this industry and find the best path forward to meet our community and economic
goals, allowing the industry, economy and Imperial Valley to thrive for generations to come.

Forbes Mark





From: Josefina Medina
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:09 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:51pm
Lithium Industry

To the Blue Ribbon Commission:

I wanted to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County. As you are aware,
we have one of the state’s highest percentages of individuals living in poverty, with almost a fifth of the population
falling into this category.

For this reason alone, I appreciate the Commission’s concern for our community, which has been underserved for
decades.

By supporting the development of these projects, we can secure much-needed economic benefits - like hundreds of
jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity funneling into the Imperial Valley. At the
same time, it can help to fuel California’s clean energy future and make the state’s new climate goals a reality.

Additionally, the dedicated revenue stream passed by the California legislature will ensure local communities
receive a significant share of the production taxes on lithium (including funding for the Salton Sea restoration)
aiding us in this journey towards change.

Let’s work together to support this industry and find the best path forward to meet our community and economic
goals, allowing the industry, economy and Imperial Valley to thrive for generations to come.

Josefina Medina



From: Stephanie Pena
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:09 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:50pm
Lithium Industry

To the Blue Ribbon Commission:

I wanted to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County. As you are aware,
we have one of the state’s highest percentages of individuals living in poverty, with almost a fifth of the population
falling into this category.

For this reason alone, I appreciate the Commission’s concern for our community, which has been underserved for
decades.

By supporting the development of these projects, we can secure much-needed economic benefits - like hundreds of
jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity funneling into the Imperial Valley. At the
same time, it can help to fuel California’s clean energy future and make the state’s new climate goals a reality.

Additionally, the dedicated revenue stream passed by the California legislature will ensure local communities
receive a significant share of the production taxes on lithium (including funding for the Salton Sea restoration)
aiding us in this journey towards change.

Let’s work together to support this industry and find the best path forward to meet our community and economic
goals, allowing the industry, economy and Imperial Valley to thrive for generations to come.

Stephanie Pena



From: Michelle Miller
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:09 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:51pm
Lithium Industry

To the Blue Ribbon Commission:

I wanted to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County. As you are aware,
we have one of the state’s highest percentages of individuals living in poverty, with almost a fifth of the population
falling into this category.

For this reason alone, I appreciate the Commission’s concern for our community, which has been underserved for
decades.

By supporting the development of these projects, we can secure much-needed economic benefits - like hundreds of
jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity funneling into the Imperial Valley. At the
same time, it can help to fuel California’s clean energy future and make the state’s new climate goals a reality.

Additionally, the dedicated revenue stream passed by the California legislature will ensure local communities
receive a significant share of the production taxes on lithium (including funding for the Salton Sea restoration)
aiding us in this journey towards change.

Let’s work together to support this industry and find the best path forward to meet our community and economic
goals, allowing the industry, economy and Imperial Valley to thrive for generations to come.

Michelle Miller



From: Elizabeth Ibarra
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:09 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:50pm
Lithium Industry

To the Blue Ribbon Commission:

I wanted to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County. As you are aware,
we have one of the state’s highest percentages of individuals living in poverty, with almost a fifth of the population
falling into this category.

For this reason alone, I appreciate the Commission’s concern for our community, which has been underserved for
decades.

By supporting the development of these projects, we can secure much-needed economic benefits - like hundreds of
jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity funneling into the Imperial Valley. At the
same time, it can help to fuel California’s clean energy future and make the state’s new climate goals a reality.

Additionally, the dedicated revenue stream passed by the California legislature will ensure local communities
receive a significant share of the production taxes on lithium (including funding for the Salton Sea restoration)
aiding us in this journey towards change.

Let’s work together to support this industry and find the best path forward to meet our community and economic
goals, allowing the industry, economy and Imperial Valley to thrive for generations to come.

Elizabeth Ibarra



From: Abel Arguilez
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:12 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:50pm
Lithium Industry

To the Blue Ribbon Commission:

I wanted to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County. As you are aware,
we have one of the state’s highest percentages of individuals living in poverty, with almost a fifth of the population
falling into this category.

For this reason alone, I appreciate the Commission’s concern for our community, which has been underserved for
decades.

By supporting the development of these projects, we can secure much-needed economic benefits - like hundreds of
jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity funneling into the Imperial Valley. At the
same time, it can help to fuel California’s clean energy future and make the state’s new climate goals a reality.

Additionally, the dedicated revenue stream passed by the California legislature will ensure local communities
receive a significant share of the production taxes on lithium (including funding for the Salton Sea restoration)
aiding us in this journey towards change.

Let’s work together to support this industry and find the best path forward to meet our community and economic
goals, allowing the industry, economy and Imperial Valley to thrive for generations to come.

Abel Arguilez




